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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
                       15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
          The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity: SC005122
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      
Sunday, 20th November 2016: The Solemnity of Jesus Christ, King of the Universe, Year C:  Psalter Week 2:  
Sunday (20th)        9.30 am: Jesus Christ King of the Universe, Year C: Anna Okose Ubadigha RIP
Monday (21st)       No Mass 
Tuesday (22nd)    10.00 am: St Cecilia: Mgr. Tom Fallon RIP
Wednesday (23rd) 6.00 pm: Feria: Baby Joseph - Birthday
Thursday (24th)   10.00 am: St Andrew DL & Co: Joseph, Frs Gerald, Peter, Michael, Emmanuel, Vincent. RIP 
Friday (25th)
        6.00 pm: Feria: Benjamin and Theresa Akpan, George, Aloy Aladi, Ambrose,  RIP
Saturday (26th)    10.00 am: Feria: Thanksgiving
Sunday (27th)        9.30 am: The First Sunday of Advent Year A: Pro Populo
*************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, all the sick especially Paul Costello and all those who have asked for our prayers and also the deceased members of our parish especially all whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace

Finances for Last Sunday, 13th November 2016: Our collection last Sunday was £ made up of £ Gift Aid and Planned Giving and Loose, £, Latin Mass £100.00, Thank you. 
Mass Attendance: Last Sunday, 13th November 2016: 72
Readers’ Rota Sunday, 27th November 2016: The First Sunday of Advent Year A: 1st: Will Ekwue Psalm/Accl: Onyinye Ibeke, 2nd: Agnieszka Stephen, Bidding Prayers: Nancy Lavarias 
*****************************************Notices**************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays, Weekdays, and Every third Monday of the Month: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass, and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass.  Holy Rosary will be said on every third Monday of the month by the Knights of St Columba here in Sacred Heart Church at 7pm. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you.
November is the Month for Holy Souls: A book of Remembrance is placed at the foot of the Sanctuary for parishioners to enter the names of their deceased loved ones. Remembrance Candles are available for those who want to light them in memory of their deceased loved ones at the cost of £5 per candle. Masses can also be booked to be offered for the deceased within the month.
We welcome the Aberdeen African Catholic Ladies who are visiting the parish today to join us at Mass and make a donation to the parish. We would like to invite them to join us for tea and coffee in the parish hall after Mass. May the Good Lord continue to bless them for their generosity and grant them the strength to serve him further. 

Sacred Heart Church Lottery Scheme 2016/2017 At this moment the number of players for the lottery scheme is 50 out of a total of 59 is needed. In order to make up the required number a double entry slot is now available. This means that those who are already on the scheme can now acquire as many lucky numbers as they want. Kindly please speak to Will if you are interested. The lucky number for Saturday, 12 November was 8– as this number belongs to no one, the winning for 19th November will therefore be double. Thank you. 
Second Collection Today for Seminarians Bursary Fund: Please be generous as usual. There are some Donation forms at the back of the church, please kindly complete one if you would like to be making donation towards the training of priests.   
Easyfundraising App: Thank you to all those who have downloaded and are currently using the app. The total amount raised so far is £89.17. It may not seem much but every time you use the app during your regular shopping, a percentage of your spending goes to the Church at no extra cost to you. Anyone who is interested in downloading the app or would like to know more about it please contact Will directly. Thank you. 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament every Thursday beginning with Mass at 10am and finishing with Holy Hour at 8pm. Please kindly use this opportunity to worship the Lord in the Blessed Sacrament, pray for your private intentions and those of others. 
Pastoral Letter from the Bishop to mark the end of Year of Mercy: I would like to use this opportunity to thank members of the St Andrews Community for providing the banners that were hung both inside and outside the church to publicise the event and too thank them too for organising different liturgical and prayer sessions as ways of marking the year. May the Lord be merciful on us all. Please kindly take a copy of the Pastoral Letter at the back of the church.  
Catechism Classes for Children – aged 6 – 17, and all preparing for the Sacraments of initiation every Wednesday in the parish hall every Wednesday, from 4.45 to 6pm and finishes with Mass at 6pm  

